Napa Valley Montessori
July Newsletter
“…a child is in search of every possible means of expression because no one language is rich enough to give expression to the gushing life within him.  He speaks, he draws, he sings like a nightingale warbling in the springtime…” –Maria Montessori

The word summer triggers a sense of freedom in children, a chance to play and learn in a more relaxed and fun atmosphere.  A Montessori Summer offers a variety of exciting and stimulating choices, encouraging children to discover new friendships and explore new experiences, while creating with great deal of curiosity.  The summer program is designed so that the philosophy and methods of our regular Montessori program are implemented in a fun, relaxed summertime atmosphere.  From the toddler through the primary levels each week has promised something new and exciting to learn and explore.
	Our theme for the primary classroom this month is “Dinosaurs”.  Your child will experience educational activities such as songs, art, creative movement, and circle presentations based on dinosaurs.  Their habitats, features, and the continents they came from will be topics of discussion.  Please feel free to bring in any dinosaur books you might have at home, and they can be read at circle time.  
Reminder: 
Please apply sunscreen on your child before coming to school and keep a change of light outdoor clothing in your child’s cubby… 
No School: Friday, July 4th
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